
An Update in Pictures! 
 
3-16 A quick dip in 

the Layou (Lie-you) 

River for a break from 

the heat. 

3-20 We took a trip 

after church to the 

Cold Soufriere (sulfer 

spring) which was 

only a couple minutes 

hike from the road. 

Eliyah helped Jason make the 

bedframe she “ordered.” 

3-22 Jason took Hannah and 

Gracia to Olivet Church for a 

work day. The second story of 

their church 

building will 

eventually house 

Pastor Simon, his 

wife and Sunday 

School classrooms. 

Jason and the kid’s new 

favorite place, The Hub 

International. You can 

play pool here for free. 

We made friends with 

one of the workers, 

Kaci, and have invited 

her to church with us. 

3-23 Jason was finally able to 

start experimenting with his 

foam generater to make 

aircrete. This will be a cinder 

block replacement. 

3-27 A couple from church mentioned they have a 

farm so we had to visit! Brother John and  Sister 

Patsie’s farm was like no farm we’ve ever been to! It 

felt like walking around in a jungle, filled with 

pineapple plants and fruit trees. 

 

3-28 We spent an evening with a family 

from South Africa. We were given their 

number at a new café Jason found. One of 

the owners knew they had kids our kid’s 

ages. Jan (Yawn) and Louise have been 

here 4 years. They have 3 daughters, the 

oldest is off to college, Miané (Me-ah-nay) 

is 17 and Lanieke (La-neeka) is 15. These 

girls had a blast, talking and playing all 

evening! We’re looking forward to our next 
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get-together and 

are praising 

Jesus for new 

friends for our 

girls. (Bonus, 

their girls LOVE 

books and 

they’re sharing!) 

3-29 We had 

our first harvest 

of green beans! 

Jason & Hannah 

have still been 

helping up in 

Portsmouth on the 

veranda project. 

Jason made 

contact with Josh, 

from Training 

Hands Academy in 

the States. They’re 

in the process of 

starting a 

partnership of 

sorts for the Basic Carpentry Class. Josh has many 

videos on YouTube 

about the basics of 

carpentry and more. 

This past week’s class 

was the first time they 

utilized those, 

learning proper 

routering techniques. 

 

 

I have no 

picture for this, 

but Jason spoke 

live on Voice of 

Life Radio on 

March 26th. He was able to tell the story of God 

moving our family to Dominica and call the men of 

the island to seek Biblical masculinity. He will have 

future opportunities to unpack that as the station 

has asked him to come back and speak again. 

Now that Eliyah’s bedframe is done, 

Gracia has drawn up what she wants to 

have made so that’s been an ongoing 

project for the past week. 

 

 

 

And finally……………….. 

Meet MANGO, our new family member! After 

several disapoinments, a week of adoption atempts 

falling through, Eliyah is finally the proud owner of 

this roughly 7 week old male kitten! 

Our prayer requests remain the same for now. We 

still don’t have a vehicle or know where we’re 

moving in two months. We know we serve an 

awesome God who has promised to provide for 

our needs. I remind myself that His timing and His 

plan is always perfect.  I wait for the Lord, my soul 

does wait, and in His word do I hope. Psalm 130:5 

Jesus is King! 

Until next time, the Groggs 


